
TRANSPARENCY INTERNATIONAL CANADA INC. 
 

 “TRANSPARENCY INTERNATIONAL:  NEW PERSPECTIVES”         
AND 

NINTH ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 
Friday, May 26, 2006, 12:00 – 16:00 

Room N109, Schulich School of Business, York University, 4700 Keele Street, 
Toronto 

The Symposium will take the format of a speech by newly elected Transparency 
International Chair, Dr. Huguette Labelle, a former President of the Canadian 
International Development Agency, who will address the prospects and priorities for the 
Transparency International Secretariat and the international Transparency International 
movement.  This will be followed by an extended discussion, including a retrospective by 
outgoing TI-Canada Chair and President, Dr. Wesley Cragg, of what TI-Canada has 
accomplished in its first 10 years, as well as an invitation to members to engage the 
Board regarding where TI-Canada might go from here.  This discussion will be followed 
by the Ninth Annual General Meeting.  Come hear the state of the art on anti-corruption 
in Canada and beyond. 

REGISTRATION FORM 
Please RSVP by Thursday, May 18, 2006* 

 
Name/Title:______________________________________________________________ 
 
Organization:______________________________________________________ 
 
Address:__________________________________________________________ 
 
_________________________________________________________________ 
 
Telephone:_______________Fax:_________________E-mail:_______________ 
Please check if vegetarian _________ Please note any allergy ________________ 
 
Symposium/Luncheon fee:  Members - $50;  Non-Members - $100 (please circle one) 
Payment enclosed____to follow____.  (Please make cheque payable to TI-Canada.) 
Not a member?  Take this opportunity to join TI-Canada! (visit www.transparency.ca 
for application form and fees) 
Fax to: 416-483-5128   Inquiries: 416-488-3939; ti-can@transparency.ca  
Mailing address:  Transparency International Canada, c/o Business Ethics Office, N216, 
SSB, York University, 4700 Keele Street, Toronto, Ontario M3J 1P3 www.transparency.ca  
*We regret no refunds after Wednesday, May 17, 2006.  No shows will be billed.  Substitutes welcome 
at any time.  Payment by cheque or cash, only.   


